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WSUG Annual Campout 

Is Cancelled 
El Dorado County National Forest is closed through 

September 30th. We are saddened and send our hopes and 
prayers that everyone is safe during this horrific time. 

 

• WSUG will send your check back at the end of 

September (they have not been deposited yet). 

• If you need it sent to an alternative location, please let 

us know. 

• We hope to see you all next year with your camping 

gear and Big Book. 

• Our next speaker meeting (Chili Cookoff) will be the 

second Saturday in January, 1/8/2022. 

• Please reach out to a trusted servant if you have 

questions (see below). 

 

Stay safe and remember to always be kind! 
 
 


